
Polizia di Stato

Maja and Collin are looking for a family

Two German Shepherds - an 8 year old male and a 2 year old female - need a new home because
they are no longer suitable for police work.

The two police dogs currently available for adoption are Collin and Maja.

Collin is a very quiet and sensitive dog, who loves attention. He is suitable for families with children.
Maja has a great temperament: she is not always fond of other dogs but has a very docile and friendly
attitude towards people and kids, in particular.

To learn more about these two dogs, please read the relevant information cards.

If you wish to adopt one of our dogs you must fill in the B1 application for adoption (pdf 12 KB) and
send it directly to our Canine Unit in Nettuno, following the steps as mentioned in our website.

Please note that we have received many requests and Maja has already been adopted, while
Collin is still waiting for a new family.
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